SOUTH WALTON FIRE DISTRICT

911 North County Highway 393, Santa Rosa Beach, Florida 32459
“Prompt, Competent, Caring Response in Time of Need”

Ryan H. Crawford
Fire Chief

NOTICE
CONTRACT NEGOTIATION SESSIONS

Members of the South Walton Fire District (SWFD) and members of the South Walton
Professional Firefighters Association (SWPFFA)/ Local 3516 will meet at Station
3/Headquarters, 911 N County Highway 393, Santa Rosa Beach, Florida on:

May 26, 2021, 9 a.m.
June 14, 2021, 8:30 a.m.
June 22, 2021, 9 a.m.
July 6, 2021, 9 a.m.
July 21, 2021, 9 a.m.

The purpose of these meetings is to discuss contract negotiations between the SWFD and the
SWPFFA.

For further information, please call Station 3/Headquarters at 850-267-1298.
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